
Headteacher’s email to parents/ carers                                                                                  2nd Feb 2024 

Hello Everyone, 

Lots of you have been in touch about our Y11 and Y13 parent/ carer/ student revision event 

in the evening of February 8th. We’ve sent a separate letter but, if you need any more 

information, please ask.  

After listening to both parent and student feedback students may now wear coats inside the 

building as they move around between lessons. They will still have to be removed in 

classrooms and in the shared spaces such as the hall and dining hall. Hoodies and non-

school jumpers will no longer be allowed in school at all, so please encourage your child to 

wear a coat instead.  

 

We don’t allow phones to be seen or used on school premises; please don’t message your 

children during the school day. If it’s urgent, please contact the office and they will pass any 

message on.   

I’d like to share with you  the 

details of a great opportunity 

for any of you who are 

interested in SEND to attend 

an event at our school to hear 

from SEND professionals. 

We’d love to see you there.  

If your child has been offered 

a place on the Harry Potter 

trip on Saturday 23rd March, 

we would very much 

appreciate the payment of 

any balance still outstanding. 

More details will follow after 

half term about the trip itself.  

There are two weeks of this 

half term remaining. We break 

up on Friday 16th February 

and return on Monday 26th 

February.  

Have a great weekend! 

   

Anna Cleckner 

Headteacher 


